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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors - April 25 Board Meeting - Agenda Item 22-
0175 Comment
Carol Chaplin <carol@ltva.org> Fri, Apr 22, 2022 at 2:17 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us
Cc: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us

Thank you for allowing public comment to be submitted prior to your meeting: 

As one of the organizations contributing to the South Shore Micro Transit project, I want to thank the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors for considering its own contribution to this service.  This project has the potential to be a
catalyst for a much broader and much more impactful transit system in the future and I applaud you for your vision of
a transit system that helps to reduce congestion, reduce vehicle miles traveled and enhance the visitor and resident
experience. 

The Board of Supervisors heard from TRPA’s Julie Regan and CREST’s Greg Miller last month, speaking to the basin-
wide initiative towards destination stewardship, and the microtransit service is certainly an example of a project
within that scope of work.   

The microtransit project has an amazing story of as many as 20 entities coming together around the goal of providing
free and frequent transportation.  This unprecedented collaboration is inspiring and we appreciate your consideration
of significantly adding to the momentum of the effort.  

Carol Chaplin
President & Chief Executive Officer
T: +1 (775) 589-2055
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